
 

 

 

City of Kingsville will be collecting 

Christmas trees at the Public Works 

Department located at 1300 E Corral. 

Disposal of trees will be located in the 

parking lot at a designated area. There 

is no charge for this collection all we 

ask is that the trees be free of all 

ornaments and lights. Residents may 

bring the trees at any time. We will be 

collecting trees until January 31st, 

2023. The trees will be recycled as 

mulch and available free to the public. 
 


